

September 20, 2019

To Whom It May Concern

I am pleased to write this letter on behalf of Seraphim Wood, he has been working with our company as our coordinator from AFLAC for more than 5 years.

He has done an exceptional collaboration with our program to benefit all our employees. Mr. Wood is reliable and dedicated to his job, he is always available to come to our meetings and discuss with our staff new strategies for betterment.

I can confidently recommend Seraphim Wood for any consultant project, he is very positive, eager to help and a great team player.

He would be a great addition to anyone's team.

Sincerely,

Paola Ballester Operations Officer